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December
Fifth
1922.

Dr. Victor G. Heiser, 
International Health Eo rd, 
61 Broadway,
Few York City.

Dear Dr. Heiser:-

Upon my return to the University 
after a week's absence I found awaitin me your 
letter of November 25th.

I am very sorry that it will not be . 
possible for you to give one of the lectures in the 
course in Industrial Medicine which we hope to give. 
I hope that you have an enjoyable and successful 
trip to Central .jnerica.

I also recall with pleasure our meeting
in St. John in 1920.

71th all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,
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